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Consultation regarding Conditional Registrations under the Pest Control 
Products Regulations, Notice of Intent, NOI2016-01 

The Pest Management Regulatory Agency (PMRA) invites stakeholders and the public to submit 
written comments on the Notice of Intent Regarding Conditional Registrations under the Pest 
Control Products Regulations, NOI2016-01. 

The purpose of this notice is to inform Canadians and interested stakeholders of Health Canada’s 
intent to discontinue the granting of new conditional registrations under the Pest Control 
Products Regulations effective 1 June 2016. 

How to Get Involved 

This consultation is open for a 60-day comment period. Interested parties are encouraged to 
provide written comments by 19 March 2016. Open the “Consultation Document” link below to 
access the document. 

Consultation Document 

If you would like to comment, see the Pest Management Regulatory Agency Publications 
Section page for contact information. Please be sure to include the title of the consultation 
document on which you are commenting. 

Reporting to Canadians 

Health Canada will make the results of this consultation available on this website. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Pest Management Information Service. 

Interested in our other consultations? Sign up and stay informed about topics that matter to you. 

 


